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Please provide comments about the proposed amendments to Flood Hazard Areas
(Article 3) in the space below by Sunday, May 9, 2021. For general comments, please

email DSDEngagementUnit@austintexas.gov.
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Heck yes!

Simplify is not an exclusively 21st century concept, but we can do this.

Thank you for your feedback.

The section “ 409 FIRST RESPONDER EMERGENY PLANS

409.1 Scope. First Responder Emergency Plans shall be plans assembled by AFD to aid First Responders

in familiarity with the building and its fire safety features in the event of an emergency. Plans will also

aid with annual maintenance inspections” is not robust enough. The emergency plans should be part of

an overarching emergency plan. Not just for one building.

The individual First Responder Emergency Plans are just a piece of the integrated response

procedures. The plans give first responders familiarity with new buildings that have increasingly

complex layouts capturing the information for current and future use. These plans assist with

current programs that AFD has been working on internally for the last year. We are using this new

portion of the Fire Code to accelerate our current efforts.


